
1020 North New Warrington Road 

  Pensacola, Florida 32506 

 www.openingdoorsnwfl.org    850-439-3009 

November 5, 2021 

Mrs. Tanya Coleman,  

Administrator  

BEmpowered, Inc 

4200 Crawford Drive  

Pensacola, Florida 32504 

Dear Mrs. Coleman, 

The Selection Committee’s evaluation has been completed. I am notifying you that your project was not 

accepted by the ranking and review committee as a bonus project.  

On behalf of the Selection Committee, I wish to thank you for your time and dedication in the grant 

process. The committee will be offering technical training to all interested agencies before the release of 

the 2022 NOFO. 

Thank you for your participation and support to our community in serving our most vulnerable 

populations.  

Kelli Thomas  

Chair of Ranking and Review Committee 

Opening Doors Northwest Florida, Inc.  

http://www.openingdoorsnwfl.org/



